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Charles Leech – Director of Fine Arts 

 

Jr/Sr High School Ensemble Concert Change 

January 5, 2022 

Dear Music Students and Families, 

In an effort to provide our students and families with an authentic 

concert experience, the district has decided to reschedule the Jr/Sr 

High School Ensemble Concert for a later date. The original date 

for this concert was Wednesday, January 26, and the new date is 

Wednesday, March 2 at 7:00 PM. 

This concert features the Chamber Orchestra, Chords choir, Jazz 

Lab Band and High School Jazz Band. We look forward to 

performing for a live audience! 

 

Sincerely, 

Charles Leech 

Director of Fine Arts 


